CARIBBEAN

ROBOTICS ACADEMY

Dear Faculty Members:

The Caribbean Robotics Academy hosted the VEX Robotics Puerto Rico National
Championship, during which the Puerto Rico Robotics Delegation was selected.

We are proud to inform you that your institution’s robotics team has secured a spot
that qualifies them to compete in the 2025 VEX Robotics World Championship.

For this reason, we kindly request permission to excuse the following team members.
Team:
Division:

Members:

VEX Robotics World Championship
Place:

Date:

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 787-503-8161. For
more information, please visit our website at www.croboticsa.org or email us at
info@croboticsa.org.

Sincerely,
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Pedro Alvarado Rentas
CEO-Caribbean Robotics Academy




